
             

     
 

 

Date: 12th February, 2021 

 To, 
On-Line Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
 
Kind Attn. Harsha Shinde 
 
Sub:  Increase in Volume 
 
 Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 356 
 
Dear Sir(s)/Ma’am, 
 
 This is with reference to your letter/email Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 356 for seeking 
clarification on increase in volume of the securities of the Company across the exchanges. In this regard, 
we wish to inform you that the Company has promptly intimated/disclosed all the required/necessary 
information with Stock Exchanges time to time which are required to be disclosed to the stock exchanges 
pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
The Company also confirms that it doesn’t withheld any material events/information or any other price 
sensitive information that in our opinion would have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the 
scrip of the Company. Therefore, whatever the increase in price/volume of the Company’s scrip is purely 
due to market conditions and absolutely market driven 
 
As a responsible corporate, we would like to assure you that the Company will at all times adhere to the 
compliance requirement in terms of the listing regulations in the larger interest of the shareholders as 
per best corporate governances practices.  
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on record.  

 
Thanking you,  
Yours truly,  
For V-Mart Retail Limited 

 
Megha Tandon  
Company Secretary 


